
 
 

Our Service Through Worship 
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 Pastor, Dr. J. Michael Wilkins 
Worship Leader, Mrs. Lucy Wilkins 

Organist, Mrs. Alysan Raymond     
Pianist, Mrs. Jerri Keen 

 
 

At the prelude, let us prepare our hearts and minds to worship the Lord. 
 

 
 
Welcome                 
 
Life of the Church                
 
Prelude     Praise The Lord W ho Reigns Above      
  
Call to Worship     I Exalt Thee             Choir      
 
Hymn # 31     W e Bow Down 
 
Hymn # 529     Change My Heart, O God 
 
Morning Prayer  
 
Children’s Church             Sherry Baucom & Noah Campbell  
     (Children K- 5th grades will meet in the front of the sanctuary) 
 
Offertory Hymn # 473     Just a Closer W alk  with Thee 
 
Offertory Prayer       Roger Williamson 
 
Offertory     W ho Can Satisfy My Soul L ike Y ou       
 
Doxology # 668     Praise God, From W hom All Blessings Flow    
     Praise God, from whom all blessings flow; Praise Him, all creatures here below.  
     Praise Him above, ye heavenly host; Praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost.   
 
Anthem     He Is The Lord of the W ind and the Sea                            Choir       
     
Scripture     Matthew 5:1-12      
            
Message     “Is There A Problem With Your Heart?”      
 
Invitation Hymn # 544     Have Thine Own Way, Lord 
 
Benediction 
 
Postlude     Higher Ground  
 
 
 

As a courtesy to other worshippers please remember to silence your cell phones. 
 
 

The lovely flowers in the sanctuary are given by  
Andy and Brenda Grose in memory of their parents.  

      
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Church Deacons 
Please be praying as to whom God would have serve him at Manly Memorial as a  
Deacon for 2019 - 2021. Deacon nomination ballots are available and need to be 
returned no later than Sunday, September 30th.  
  
Wednesday Fellowship Meal 
Our church fellowship meal this week will be pulled pork BBQ with baked beans, 
coleslaw and dessert prepared by Brian Kave & Friends. The cost is $7.00 per 
meal. Please contact the office (463-4181) by Monday at noon to sign up. 
 
State Missions Alma Hunt 
The Week of Prayer for State Missions is September 17th thru 23rd.  The Alma 
Hunt offering goal statewide is $1,167,500. Our goal for this year is $2,000. 
Please consider what you can give to help spread the love of Christ in our state.  
 
Backpack Ministry 
Packing backpacks this Wednesday at 10:00 am will be Debbie Fox, Beth Lollis, 
Mary Carol Moore and Phyllis Puckett. Molly Kay Moore will deliver them.  
 
Bible Readings 
The Bible Readings for the week of September 17th - 21st: Monday: Psalm 33: 
12-22, Tuesday: Psalm 34:1-10, Wednesday: Psalm 34:11-22, Thursday: Psalm 
35:1-10, Friday: Psalm 35:11-28. 
 
Youth Group 
Youth (6th - 12th grade) are invited to join us on Wednesday nights from 5:30 - 
7:30 pm for  youth group! We will enjoy dinner  in the fellowship hall before 
going to the youth room for a game & Bible study. (Please RSVP for dinner and 
bring $7 for your meal). 
 
Saturday, September 29th, youth (6th-12th grade) are invited for a hike & dinner. 
We will leave the church at 12:30 pm for Roaring Run Falls and Furnace Trail for 
a hike then enjoy dinner.  Please RSVP with Molly Kay Moore (461-6074) by 
Wednesday, September 26th for transportation.   
 
See You At The Pole 
Wednesday, September 26th students are encouraged to gather around the  
flag pole of their school at 7:30 am for prayer. Please encourage students you 
know to unite in prayer before God to intercede for their generation, schools  
& community. Take time to pause during that time & pray over them as well! 
A special THANK YOU to our WMU for providing breakfast items!   
 
Ignite Youth Weekend 
October 12th - 14th is “Ignite” Youth Weekend at Eagle Eyrie. All youth (6th  
- 12th grade) are invited to attend! See Molly Kay (461-6074) for more info!  
 
Volunteers Needed 
We need volunteers to pick up RATs on Sunday mornings at 9:30 am in front  
of JM Hall. We have magnetic MMBC signs that you can place on the side of 
your vehicle to help them know who is picking up.  Please contact the church 
office (463-4181) to volunteer for this wonderful ministry! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank You 
It has been an honor and my privilege to serve as children's director at Manly 
for the past 20 years!  I feel so blessed by my experiences with the children.   
I would like to thank everyone for the kind words, sentiments, and beautiful 
picture with the special matting!  Also, I am truly honored by the scholarship 
set up in my name and am very happy to know a child or two may benefit from 
it.  Bruce and I will certainly miss our church family and friends very much and 
hope to visit some before our move is permanent.  Sincerely, Beverly Saunders 
 
Children’s Choir 
Children (K-5th grade) are invited to join us on Sundays at 5:00 pm for  
Children's Choir.  Please contact Lee Higgins (464-1531) for more information.  
 
Adult Choir 
Adult Choir rehearsals are on Wednesdays at 6:30 pm. Everyone is welcome  
to join. No auditions are required. Make this year special by serving the Lord  
in the ministry of music & worship. Please contact Lucy Wilkins (463-7065)  
for more information.  
 
Meador-Steele Handbell Choir  
The Meador-Steele Handbell Choir will begin rehearsals on Wednesday,  
October 3rd at 4:45 pm. If you have never rung bells or haven't rung in years  
but might be interested in learning more about it, please contact Lee Higgins 
(464-1531).  
 
Endowment Committee 
In October, the church will observe the annual MMBC Endowment Fund 
Month, with a theme of “Enriching the present and investing in the future.” 
What is this month about?  It will be a time to celebrate the projects recently 
funded by the endowment that are making an impact in our community  
now, and a time to consider giving to the endowment for future outreach  
activities.  If one of your prayers is to continue to have a strong MMBC into  
the future, then this would be a wonderful time to give to the Endowment 
Fund.  No gift is too small.  We are all in this together, and each gift, large or 
small, when combined, adds up to so much more.  Please consider a gift to the 
fund in October, or any time during the year!  
 
Rockbridge Area Relief Association 
Item of the month for September is cooking oil. Please leave your donations  
in the box outside of the nursery or choir room. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 



  

PRAYER CONCERNS 

  

Requests stay on the list a month, unless the church  

office is asked to keep them on longer.  

 

 

 Pray for  the safety of all our  troops. 

  

 September 16: Don Jamison, Loretta Ballard, Jael Rose Green 

 (Curtis & Deborah Caylor’s granddaughter), Gayle Ballard, 

Ryan Cruze, Patty Sponaugle (Gary Judy’s sister), 

 Dot & Jim Fuller, Those in the hurricane path 

 

September 9: Asher  Canfield (Bobbie Canfield’s grandson) ,  

 Adsuyn Canfield (Bobbie Canfield’s granddaughter),  

 Barlow Newbolt Family, Jan Vest, Katie McNeil,  

 Joel Snow’s mother 

 

September 2: Roger  Williamson, Jan Meador , Brenda Grose 

(death of uncle Charlie), Tom Tait 

 

August 26: Tom Harvey, J ill Vaughan (Fred & Barbara 

Vaughan’s daughter-in-law), , Curtis Caylor, Joe Grist,  

 Judy Davis, Sylvia Loudermilk, Rev. Bill Cobble,  

 Kristen Coleman (Jill Straub’s daughter), Amy Woody 

(Nena Woody’s daughter-in-law) 

 

Remember Our Shut-Ins… 

At Home: J im Fuller , Julia Mar tin 

English Meadows: Dr. Charles E. O’Roark, Jr., (Room 207-A, 931         

 Ashland Avenue, Bedford, Virginia 24523)  

Havenwood: Kenton Nicely 

Kendal: Rober ta Gr ist, A.P. Logan, J r . “Cedric” 

Shenandoah Health Center: Peggy Lewis 

The Palmettos: Joan Huff (Apt. 132, 9415 Highway 17 Bypass  

      Murrells Inlet, SC 29576) 

 

 
 
 

Check our website to see all the opportunities where you  
can be involved in the  life of the church. 

 
 

Opportunities For The Week September 16, 2018 

Sunday Bible Study                                                          9:45 am 

  Worship                                          11:00 am 

  Children’s Choir        5:00 pm 

Wednesday Community Bible Study      10:00 am 

  Fellowship Meal                                          5:30 pm 

  Youth Group           5:30 - 7:30 pm 

  Adult Choir Practice         6:30 pm 

   

 

Sunday, September 16, 2018 

Bible Study Floater - Barbara Heckman 

Hall Watch - David Moore 

Offertory Prayer - Roger Williamson 

Children’s Church - Sherry Baucom & Noah Campbell 

Bible Study Nursery Worker - Robyn Sherman & Beverly Shotwell 

Worship Nursery Workers - Sharon Martin & Rosanna Garcia 

 

Sunday, September 23, 2018 

Bible Study Floater - Loretta Ballard 

Hall Watch - John Wranek 

Offertory Prayer - Clyde Keen 

Children’s Church - Molly Kay Moore & Isabelle Huger 

Bible Study Nursery Worker - Debbie Fox & Barbara Cash 

Worship Nursery Workers - Linda Bond & Will Wranek 

 

Sunday, September 30, 2018 

Bible Study Floater - Barbara Heckman 

Hall Watch - J immy Crowder  

Offertory Prayer - Brenda Grose 

Children’s Church - Vickie Kave & Maggie Moore 

Bible Study Nursery Worker - Sandy O’Connell & Bobbie Canfield 

Worship Nursery Workers - Linda Car ter  & Brenda Grose 

 

 

 

 

 

 Manly Memorial Baptist Church 

 202 South Main Street 

 Lexington, VA 24450 

 540-463-4181 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

    Organized 1841 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     Dr. J. Michael Wilkins, Pastor 

 

 

 

 

 

       E-mail - office@manlybaptist.com 

         www.manlybaptist.com 
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